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Dear Parent           16 November 2018 

 

After School Provision 

 

The current arrangements for our After School Club Provision will be changing at the end of November. The Board 

of Governors at their meeting on 15 November approved that Paddington Lodge Day Nursery would become the 

school’s new After School Providers. 

 

This decision has been taken primarily on financial grounds and as Paddington Lodge Day Nursery has already 

strong links to the school it was felt that this also could prove to be a positive local community venture. 

 

In order to facilitate staffing redeployment etc. Sleepy Hollow Group have intimated that they would like to end 

their provision as soon as possible.  

 

The school will provide provision in the interim until as and when Paddington’s application will be approved 

(i.e.19 places). Prices will be the same throughout both the interim period and when Paddington take over i.e. 

   

£5.00 1400-1500  Waiting Club 

£14.00  1500-1800    Afternoon Rate 

£5.00 1200 onwards    Flat rate in addition to afternoon rate 

Holidays 

£16.00   Half day  

£26.00   Full Day 

 

In the interim payments should be made to Academy PS by cash / cheque by the Friday of the week previous. 

Payments should be left in the Principal’s Office, to Mr Fegan or myself. 

 

Paddington Lodge Day Nursery will provide the provision at Academy and during peak and holiday periods will be 

able to facilitate children at their other facilities.  

 

I apologise about the short notice and possible disruption but trust that such a move will be in the best interests of 

both the school and your children in the long term. 

 

 I would like to sincerely thank SHG for their staff’s time and services on behalf of our families at Academy PS. 

over the past 10 months. 

 

If you have a specific query, please feel happy to get in touch. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

S. H. Moore 


